
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Thank you to Pep Boys for their  
generous support of this event!

The City of Fort Lauderdale and the Lake Ridge 
Civic Association invite you to join us on  
Saturday, December 7 as we officially unveil  
one of three new entryway monuments for  
the Lake Ridge Neighborhood.

Lake Ridge Entryway  
Monument Unveiling
Saturday, December 7, 2019 at 1:00 PM
Pep Boys parking lot
601 Sunrise Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304
(at corner of Sunrise Boulevard and Flagler Drive)

For details, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov
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Join us for a
RIBBON CUTTING 

CEREMONY!


